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Thank you to parents for your support throughout the year. 

 

 We live, love and learn together joyfully, in Jesus’ name. 

 

Class Rec Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Whole 
School 

This Week 76.4% 80.4% 76.7% 80.4% 89.3% 79.5% 94.6% 82.5% 

This Term 92.8% 92.5% 93.7% 94.5% 93.8% 94.4% 92.4% 93.4% 

Whole Year 92.3% 91.0% 93.4% 94.0% 94.1% 95.0% 91.7% 93.1% 

 WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE 

 

Message to our Pupils 
Thank you to our lovely pupils who have 
worked hard in so many ways this school 
year. You have all achieved many great 
things in many different ways. In assembly 
yesterday, we reflected and celebrated the 
successes you have all had. What really 
stood out is how you listened to others 
and celebrated with them as they shared  
what has meant most to them. The staff 
felt very proud to see you all care for and 
encourage one another. Enjoy the break 
over the next few weeks, stay safe and     
enjoy yourselves. We look forward to               
seeing you back for the start of a new term 
on September 5th. 
 
God Bless, Mrs Smith 

Teachers return to school on                      
September 4th. Pupils return to 

school at 8.45am on                                    
September 5th. 

 Breakfast Club fees are increasing to £3 if accessed 
from 7.30am. Arrival at 8.15am or after will be 
charged at £1.50. This change will be implemented 
from the start of academic year 2023/24. 

 The charge for milk is £9.50 for the next half term. 

 The charge for a school dinner Is £2.60 daily. 



 

 
 

  

A message for Year Six and their Families 
We all want to wish our Year Six the very best as they embark on the next step of their 
journey. We hope that you have enjoyed your time at St. Jude’s and that you continue 
to put in to practice the many things that you have learnt during your time here. God 
bless you during these exciting times ahead. 
 
Thank you to everyone who attended our assembly today and helped to make such a 
memorable occasion for the children as they move on. Everyone did a great job  and it 
was very emotional seeing pictures of, and hearing about, the wonderful memories that 
have been made. A special thank you to Mr Vile who clearly thinks very highly of the 
children in his care. 




